
Seventh Grade Newsletter November 11, 2024

News and Events
Happy Veterans Day! The Daughters of the American Revolution will be visiting

seventh grade on Monday, November 11 to share information about milkweed, and how
it brought the Lapeer community together during World War II.

● The Holiday Greens fundraiser items will be delivered November 21. Please make
arrangements to pick them up after school.

● Please sign and return report card envelopes this week.
● Pure Michigan trip payments were due last week: $75/student, $100/chaperone.
● Students need earbuds/headphones often. Please make sure your child has a pair to

keep in their phone pocket at school.
● Photo Album

S.E .L . Lessons

In this week’s lesson, your child will describe multiple parts or pieces of their self-concept. Next
week, your child will learn about factors that shape and influence self-concept, including less
obvious factors, such as comparison with others, messages in media, and what they believe others
think about them.

Curriculum Notes

ELA: This week, students will explore Victorian England in order to prepare for our Christmas
Carol unit. Students will decide on a topic and create a project to share information with their
classmates. Book clubs are wrapping up this week, and we will begin reading A Christmas Carol next
week.

Social Studies: We are beginning the journey through ancient civilizations and human
migration. Students will begin taking notes and learning vocabulary related to these topics.

Science: Students are learning about energy transfer and measuring heat to prepare for
designing a thermos.There will be a test on Investigation 5 on Friday, November 15.

For Investigation 6, we are collecting materials such as bubble wrap, packaging, cardboard,
and other items that could be used as insulation. Students will be designing, testing, and
creating a thermos made from recycled materials.
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